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Strategic 

Directions 
Accomplishments/Activities 

Focus on student 

success 

 Instructors modified and submitted 6 course outlines to CAC for further 

review. 

 GenEd SS150 instructors developed common assessment tool to be assessed 

for Fall 2015 during midterm (part 1) and at the end of the semester (part II). 

 The social science club re-organized to elect new officers to 2015-2016 year. 

The officers are Fritz Mihkel, PJ Etnol, Bee Heartly Siba, and David Welle.  

 Notice was sent to IVPSS to hold another SIS training for Micronesian 

Studies and Trial counselor programs. The proposed date of training one 

week before early registration since the purpose of training is to help students 

prepare in selecting courses that will lead to degree completion. 

Emphasize 

academic 

offerings in 

service to 

national needs 

 Law classes still offered late in the evening and at Pohnpei campus to be 

accessible to both part-time instructors and students.  

 The focus of the program still targets in-service individuals in law-related 

fields. 

Be financially 

sound, fiscally 

responsible, and 

build resources in 

anticipation of 

future needs 

 

Invest in and 

build a strong 

capacity in 

human capital 

 The social science division continues to seek opinions of students and the 

labor market about demands to make necessary changes. 

Become a 

learning 

organization 

through 

development of a 

learning culture 

guided by 

learning leaders 

 Micronesian Studies, Trial counselor, and the social science club in 

collaboration with the chief of staff are working to host a forum for 

Pohnpei state candidates running for Lt. governor and governor seats. 

The proposed dates of forum have been set for October 19 and 21, 

from12:00-2:00 in the practice gym. The plan is to open the forum to 

the public. Students have been tasked to play roles in the forum by 

moderating, introducing speakers, keeping time for speakers, and 

drafting questions for the speakers. The forum will count as authentic 

assessment for the social science programs and part of the students’ 

civil responsibility. 

 Social science classes received a group of Japanese students from 

Sophia University. Instructional methods during the visit were crafted 

to engage students in the topics. Both the students from COM-FSM 

shared positive feedback about the visit and looked forward to another 
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event like this one. 

Evoke an image 

of quality 
 Assessments are done every semester to help identify needs for 

improvement both the Trial counselor and Micronesian Studies programs. 

 


